

A Specialist School for Sensory Impairment and Other Needs

Ref: DS/HW

Friday 21 March

Community Seed Sow

Dear parent / carer,

On Wednesday 26th March we will be holding our first community seed sowing event of the year. You may have read in previous newsletters that we are creating a camping and glamping space on the school grounds for all our children and young people to access. As part of this we are extending the back of our field into a larger sensory meadow for all to enjoy – and will be sowing this as a school community on Wednesday 26th March.

During the afternoon we will be joined by the Sensory Trust who will be running practical sessions for all staff and pupils as part of their enrichment offer – this will include heat mapping and 3D tactile seed creations.

The afternoon will be flexible and will start from 1.30 pm – aiming for a finish and clear up for 3.15 pm. We will have drinks and cake on offer – so if you wish to attend, help us to sow some seed and have some cake – please complete the reply slip below and school will prepare numbers.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me in advance.

With best wishes,

Mr. D Swanston

Headteacher

I do / do not intend to attend the Community Seed sow on Wednesday 26th March.

Signed:

Parent / carer of:

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool, L12 9HN www.stvin.com Tel: 0151 228 9968 office@stvin.com @StVincentL12 St Vincent's School is part of the Catholic Blind Institute Registered Charity No. 1102657 Company Limited by Guarantee Registered in England No. 5010874





